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Subject: Objection Against Licence to Sell Alcohol in Dartmouth Park Access Off Lloyd Street, West
Bromwich, B71 4AA
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I am contacting you to object against the proposal to grant a licence to sell
alcohol in Dartmouth Park Access Off Lloyd Street, West Bromwich, B71 4AA. I
object due to the fact the park is meant for recreational use for people to walk
and exercise and meet in a peaceful natural setting, it is not a pub or a
nightclub or a ‘venue’ this is not what the park was gifted to the people of
West Bromwich for and should not be used as a place for the council to make
money out of in this way, that would cause misery to residents who live in the
vicinity of the park. I object that allowing the sale of alcohol in the park would
cause people drinking in the park to create noise disturbance, nuisance
parking, which is already a nightmare in this area. We would have people
urinating in the park, outside people’s homes, destruction of plants and
probably vandalism to the children’s play area. I cannot see any reason
whatsoever that the park needs to sell alcohol, our pubs in the area are already
struggling to stay open so instead of creating opposition shouldn’t the council
be supporting these business’s?
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